
The Ladies Lunch for June will be at... 

 

2010 Douglas Blvd, Roseville  

June 14, 2018 - 11:30 am 

Pick whatever you'd like from the menu and get a separate 

check.   Just let us know if you're coming so the restaurant 

can be prepared.   

What do they have?  Soups, salads, meat, chicken, fish, and of 

course!  PASTA!     

Questions? Contact Lilly LaPira, 434-8843  

RSVP no later than June 8 to IRENE 

PARDINI by either emailing her at 

irenepardini@gmail.com or calling 916-209-

3319 

 

See you there!  
 


